
The Brentwood Volunteer Fire Department is celebrating our 100th Anniversary this year along 

with a recent purchase of a 2022 E-One Pumper / Engine for the community that we serve.  

 

We want to acknowledge those citizens before us that had the vision to start a Volunteer Fire  

Department to protect their community, BCFD Engine  Company 2 located on what  is now 

known as 41st Ave. The location is marked with an historical marker in the 4500 block.  

The Event starts at 11:00 am April 9th, 2022, at the rear of the  Bunker Hill  Station in the park-

ing lot next to the church. 

The Dedication of the new Fire Engine 

to the Past Fire Fighters & Ladies 

Auxiliary of the B.C.F.D Engine Co. 2 

of North Brentwood. 1908—1942  
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